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EUHA - always a good address 

(Mainz, 14 November 2024) As already announced at the EUHA General Assembly, 
the headquarters of the European Union of Hearing Aid Acousticians (EUHA) will be 
relocated to Münster on 1 December 2024. 

This will enable the EUHA's processes and digitalisation to be further optimised. The 
team around Managing Director Tobias Bartels consists of Sabine Stübe-Kirchhof, who is 
responsible for press and public relations. Stephanie Gouder-Vonnegut, who has 
already  

marketing and social media for the EUHA since March 2023, and Steffen Schöne, who is 
responsible for member support and IT. 

The new address is: 

Europäische Union der Hörakustiker e. V. 
Aegidiistrasse 42 
48143 Münster, Germany 

The EUHA can still be contacted by telephone on +49 6131-2830-0. 

Email: info@euha.org 
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